
From: Brian Levy  
Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2024 4:08 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Mike Putnam <mputnam@monadnockenergy.com> 
Subject: Comments on NH NEM Docket Action [Monadnock Energy] 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
NH PUC 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Monadnock Energy is a mission-based solar developer focused on building solar projects that benefit 
LMI (low to moderate income) customers in the NH Eversource territory. We currently have several 
projects (1 and 4 MW projects) with site control, and have received a U.S. Department of Energy prize 
(Community Power Accelerator) to develop solar projects in southern New Hampshire that directly 
benefit these low-income households. 
 
In modeling these solar projects, we rely heavily on the existing NEM and GNEM framework for the 
excess energy we are providing to the grid. In projects such as ours, NEM underwrites the benefits we 
can provide to less advantaged NH households, along with supporting distributed energy generation, 
well-paid jobs on the installation and maintenance of solar systems, and clean energy sources. 
 
We urge the NH PUC to strongly support NEM. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian Levy & Mike Putnam 
Monadnock Energy 
 

 
 

 
 
 


